
 

 

 

To:  All Paramedics 
 
From:  NW Region Prehospital Care Program 
 
Date:  October 31, 2024  
 
RE:  Track Your MoC Progress with New MedicNet Email Updates  
 

 
We are pleased to announce a new MedicNet feature to help you stay on top of your annual 
Maintenance of Certification (MoC) requirements. Starting October 31, 2024, you will receive regular 
email updates throughout the year as you progress through your MoC. 
 
Here’s how it works: 
 
Each email will include a summary table showing which MoC requirements you’ve completed and 
which are still pending. Updates will arrive as you complete requirements, helping you track your 
progress. Please note that a brief delay may occur before messages are sent. 
 
Benefits to you: 
 
These notifications keep you informed and engaged, allowing you to complete your requirements on 
time and maintain a smooth annual re-certification process. 
 
Managing your email preferences: 
 
By default, notifications will be sent to all email addresses listed in your profile. You can control 
whether you receive these emails and specify which addresses to use. To opt out or make changes, 
log in to MedicNet, click the dropdown menu beside “My Profile,” and select “Communication 
Preferences.” Alternatively, you can access “Communication Preferences” in the Contact section of 
your profile page. 
 
Additional improvement: 
 
Certification change notifications will now include your current certification status, so you can see 
any significant changes without logging in. These notifications will also be sent to all email 
addresses in your profile. 
 
We hope you find these updates helpful. 
  
NW Region Prehospital Care Program   
tbrhsc.nwrpcpadmin@tbh.net  
807-684-7950.  
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